
 Letter from the PTSA President 

 Welcome to the 2022-2023 School Year! 

 Greetings Shivela Families! 

 On behalf of the Shivela PTSA, we would like to welcome all our 
 new families and students to Shivela Middle School.  To our 
 returning families and students, welcome back! 

 We are excited to be back on campus and have been working 
 hard with Mr. Marble and the amazing staff to reimagine how 
 PTSA can best support our students and school community.  As 
 we continue to learn and adjust to life post-COVID, we are 
 thankful that, with your support, many beloved programs and 
 events will return. 

 Together we can make a difference in the lives of our students 
 and staff at Shivela.  The three years of middle school go by 
 quickly – don’t wait to jump in and help!  We currently have a few 
 vacant Board positions, and are always in need of Panther Market 
 volunteers. 

 General Association PTSA meetings are held four times a year - in 
 August, November, February and May.  We welcome everyone to 
 join and although volunteering isn’t required, your ideas, talents 
 and energy help us in a vital way. 

 We are looking forward to a great year filled with fantastic events 
 and, most importantly, supporting our kids and teachers so they 
 can continue to attain excellence in education.  To stay in the 
 know - visit, join, and follow our Facebook page 
 [@ShivelaMiddlePTSA] 

 Sincerely, 
 Nicole Soucy 
 2022-2023 PTSA President 
 shivelaptsapresident@gmail.com 

 Join PTSA Today! 
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